PALMER

PALEONTOLOGICAL RESEARCH INSTITUTION

109 DEARBORN PLACE ITHACA, N. Y.

AFFILIATE AAAS-E

TELEPHONE TELEPHONE AR. 3-6624

July 10, 1962

Dr. Henryk B. Stenzel 3726 Colquitt Houston 27, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Thank you for your letter of July 2, 1962 in regard to your nautiloid types. Dr. Rodda has been very cooperative in checking the other types, besides your nautiloids, which are supposed to be in the Bureau.

Your inquiry about going to the Colloquium on Paleocene Stratigraphy at Bordeaux, France strikes a sad note. I take it from your letter that the meeting is this August and September. I had not received a notice of the Colloquium, therefore, did not know that it was to be. The field trips is one of the things that I have longed to do and would have found these meetings very valuable. However I cannot plan to go this summer.

With thanks and best regards,

Sincerely,

Kalherine V.W. Valuer (Mrs.) Katherine V.W. Palmer,

DIRECTOR

KVWP: fb